
From: Muralikrishna Gandluru
To: Debby Fernandez
Subject: Regarding File # PLN21-15378
Date: Tuesday, January 11, 2022 5:30:57 PM

Hello Ms Debbie Fernandez
I have a home at 3063 McKinley Dr, Santa Clara , CA 95051 which is diagonally across from
 3066 Harding Ave, Santa Clara, CA 95051. 

Pls treat this email as being in support of Mr Ravi Chennoju and Mrs Pallavi Chennoju’s plans
to rebuild their home. I have seen their new home plan and I have been assured by them on the
points/ questions I had.

Thank you
Murali Gandluru
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